
Donations 

Needed! 
For our Preloved Toy & Book Sale! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 12 October we will be holding a Preloved Toy & Book Sale in the school 

hall from 3.30pm. We need your good quality, unwanted toys and children’s books to 

make it a success! 

 

We’re taking donations of toys suitable for all ages, from soft toys and 

jigsaws to Lego and computer games. Plus good quality children’s books and 

DVDs.  

 

Please leave any donations in the school office. If you have a large amount to 

donate please contact Kerri on 07581 294454 and we can arrange collection or help 

you unload at the school.  

 

Put the 12th in your diary & grab a pre-Christmas bargain! We’ll be selling 

Halloween disco tickets & preloved uniform too! 


